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You bet, Kyle.  I’ll let him know.

From: Kyle Wendtland [mailto:kyle.wendtland@wyo.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 7:14 AM
To: BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov>; Alan Edwards <alan.edwards@wyo.gov>
Cc: Jeff Barron <jbarron@wwcengineering.com>; Mark Rogaczewski <mark.rogaczewski@wyo.gov>;
andrew kuhlmann <andrew.kuhlmann@wyo.gov>
Subject: Re: RAMACO Brook Mine permit application, Surface Use permissions, TFN 6 6/025

BJ:

If Jeff has further questions or issues with this decision, please have him contact Andrew,
Alan or myself directly.

Kyle

On Tue, Nov 17, 2015 at 6:56 AM, BJ Kristiansen <bj.kristiansen@wyo.gov> wrote:

Jeff,

I spoke with Andrew Kuhlman from the AG’s office late yesterday afternoon. His office
received the last bit of information from Mr. Sansonetti regarding the question of whether
they have sufficient landowner consent in his memorandum on November 5, 2015.
Andrew’s belief was that RAMACO did not complete submitting all of their additional
information on that issue until that time and the 30-day statutory timeline on this piece of
the permit application started on that date and will end on December 5th. He is supported
in that belief by me, Mark Rogaczewski, and Kyle Wendtland, our LQD Administrator. 
When new, potentially impactful material is received during the application review
process, it resets the 30 day clock for assessment of the new information. 

Andrew also informed me that the AG’s office is close to a decision on the surface access
question and will issue a declaration within the next two to three weeks, unless unforeseen
circumstances delay it. Please call me with questions concerning this matter. I strongly
suggest that you do so as it will help us insure that we are on the same page with this long-
standing issue.

-bj

Bj Kristiansen, P.G.
Department of Environmental Quality
Natural Resources Program Principal
Land Quality Division - District 3
2100 W. 5th St.
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